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Addendum #01 
ITB-SJR-03-2025 

Posted on: 07.10.2025  
 
 

Note: Vendor questions and College responses below are hereby incorporated into the 
Bid/RFP. 
 
Question 1: Do you know if a date has been scheduled for a walk through of the facility or who I  

         should ask? 
 

Answer: There has not been a date set for a walk through. Anyone interested in a walk through 
                of the premises will need to schedule it with PurchasingDepartment@sjrstate.edu. 
 
Reminder: Bids are due at 2:00PM on August 5th, 2025 
 
Except as noted above, all other Conditions and Specifications remain unchanged. 
 
Each Respondent must incorporate all revisions, clarifications, and/or supplemental 
information provided in all issued addenda with their submitted bid. Respondents must submit 
Attachment 5.13 to acknowledge all posted addenda with their submitted bid as provided in the 
Bid documents. 

 

 

 

End of Addendum No: 01 
 


